TOWN OF PALM BEACH

Information for Town Council Meeting on March 8, 2022

TO: Mayor and Town Council

VIA: Kirk W. Blouin, Town Manager

VIA: Jay Boodheshwar, Deputy Town Manager

FROM: Pat Gayle-Gordon, Acting Town Clerk

RE: Retirement Board of Trustees Appointment of Two (2) Resident Members

DATE: February 28, 2022

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends that the Town Council review the attached applications and appoint two (2) resident members to the Retirement Board of Trustees. These members will fill the vacancies created due to the term expirations for Bradford D. Kaufman and Thomas Parker who are both eligible for reappointment.

GENERAL INFORMATION

The Town Clerk's office has received one (1) application seeking **REAPPOINTMENT** from:

1. Thomas Parker – 215 Jamaica Lane, Palm Beach, FL.

The Town Clerk's office has received one (1) application seeking **NEW APPOINTMENT** from the following:

1. John W. Copeland – 1191 North Lake Way, Palm Beach, FL.

Attachments

cc: Gillian Barth, Director of Human Resources